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 HEAD TEACHER’S AWARD FOR THE WEEK! 
 

Academic     Behaviour 
Kyrun & Ava    Ashleigh   from Reception Class 

Albie-Joe & Liam   Diya    from Class 1 

Kayla & Lilah– Rose   Matas   from Class 2 

Aiden  & Daisy    Alyssia   from Class 3 

Ruby & Hayley    Patrick   from Class 4 

Connor A & Lexi    Leon    from Class 5 

Aristejas & Megan   Alfie    from Class 6 

Well done to you all 

This Weeks Attendance 

7th 
– Rception Class—93.5% 

6th 
– Class 61– 94.48% 

5th
–  Class 5  - 97.04% 

4th  –  Class 3 - 97.58% 

3rd  Class 4 - 98.29% 

2nd
– Class 6 - 99.15% 

1st
– CLASS 2  – 100% 

Congratulations to  Class 2 who are awarded with 5 Minutes Extra Play 

Change of Banged Head Procedure 

Most of the banged heads that we make calls for are very minor and we are aware 

that we are o�en worrying parents more by contac�ng you during the day than the 

incident warrants.   We have therefore decided, where a banged head appears to be 

a minor issue, we will send a text to you only.  Please feel free to phone the school to 

find out more if you have any concerns about your child.  Mrs. Moore will be very 

happy to check with the class to make sure everything is ok.   

If however there is anything we have any concerns about, even small niggles we will 

phone and ask you to pop in or ask for your advice.  In all cases of a bump to the 

head your child’s teacher will be informed of the  

accident so they can keep an eye on your child for the rest of the day.   

Also we will ensure your child is wearing a bumped head s�cker so  

everyone around them is aware that they have had an accident and can 

act appropriately.  Thank you for your con�nued support. 

MENU CHANGES!  On Friday 5th,the kitchen will be doing mixed desserts instead 
of the cornflake crispie!  Also when we come back on Tuesday 23rd we will be having 
peas and sweetcorn instead of salad and a chewy bar rather than a cocoa sponge due 
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Congratulations Year 1 

Monday 1st April  Friends of West Lynn Easter Bingo 

Wednesday 3rd April 
Reception Class and Class 5/6 at Banham Zoo 

 

Cluster Tri Golf at Walpole Cross Keys - Details to follow 

Thursday 4th April 

Homework Challenge 2.30pm—Everyone welcome. 
 

Easter Meal—No other meal options available 

 

Friends of West Lynn Easter Disco 

Friday 5th April Last day of term 

Tuesday 23rd April Back to school 

Friday 3rd May  Crucial Crew—Year 6 Trip 12.30– 2.30pm 

Thursday 9th May Class1 Assembly 9.10am 

Friday 10th May Friends of West Lynn Quiz Night 5.30pm 

Week Beginning 13th May YEAR 6 SATS 

Monday 20th May Kwik Cricket at Terrington Cricket Club—details to follow 

Wednesday 22nd May 

Kingswood Residential Trip for Year 6  
 

Year 5 Girls Kwik Cricket at North Runcton - details to follow 

 

Mini Tennis at Terrinton Tennis Club—details to follow 

Thursday 23rd May Kingswood Residential Trip for Year 6  

Friday 24th May 

Kingswood Residential Trip for Year 6  
 

Last day of term 

Monday 3rd June  Back to school 

Uniform Update 
Please remember that the school rules state that children should be in 
traditional school shoes.  After Easter please ensure that children are 

not in trainers and girls should not be wearing boots.   Also please  
remember jumpers and cardigans MUST be navy. Thank you 

Year 1 put on an inspired performance at the Corn  
Exchange on the 21st March - Outstanding Class 1! 


